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Walters Welcomes Appointment of Nellie Tayloe Sanders as 
Oklahoma Secretary of Education 

 

Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters has issued the following statement 

welcoming the appointment of Nellie Tayloe Sanders as Oklahoma Secretary of Education: 

 

“I congratulate Nellie Sanders upon her appointment as Secretary of Education for the State of 

Oklahoma. In choosing Nellie, Governor Stitt’s deep commitment to literacy and student 

achievement is clear and strong. She is a respected advocate for students and parents 

throughout the state, and I look forward to continuing to work closely with her to empower 

parents and get our students Back to Basics.” 
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